
Volunteer! 
 

As we return to a more normal way of life, we 
are so happy to welcome families back  into the 
building as volunteers. For the remainder of 

the 21-22 school year, we ask that you 
coordinate volunteering in your student’s 
classroom with the classroom teacher or 

call the main office to coordinate to 
volunteer on the playground or crosswalks. 
This is to ensure that your time here at GMES 

will be purposeful and fun! Also, be on the 
lookout for volunteering opportunities for school 
events in the school messenger and from the 

classroom teachers.  
We look forward to providing more volunteering 

opportunities for families in the 22-23 school 
year!  

Thank you so much for your continued support!  
 


